
PUBLJC SERVICE COMMISSION 
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE: 

Notice of Change/Withdrawal 

25-6.0345: Safety Standards for Construction of New Transmission and Distribution Facilities 

NOTICE OF CORRECTION 
Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 43 No. 110, Jw1e 7, 

2017 issue of the Florida Administrative Register. 

The following information should be inserted in the SUMMARY OF STATEMENT OF ESTIMATED 

REGULATORY COSTS AND LEGISLATIVE RATIFICATION: 

The agency has detem1ined that the proposed rule is not expected to require legislative ratification based on the 

statement of estimated regulatory costs or if no SERC is required, the infom1ation expressly relied upon and 

described herein: based upon the information contained in the SERC. 

Docket No. 170034-EU. 
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